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Choose an item. 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: Jen Basham, Director Parks and Recreation  

MEETING: January 23, 2022 

  

 
SUBJECT: 
 

 

Consider approval of a contract with EZGO for the purchase of 480 golf cart batteries to replace 
the existing batteries on all 80 golf carts at Hidden Creek Golf Course through a cooperative 
purchasing agreement with BuyBoard in the amount not to exceed $98,107.20. (Staff Contact: 
Jen Basham, Director of Parks and Recreation). 
 
SUMMARY:  

The golf course’s existing golf cart fleet has exceeded its lifespan and the majority of the carts 
are having issues completing 18 holes of golf. The current fleet was scheduled to be replaced in 
FY 23 but supply chain issues have caused most models to be unavailable until 2024. Installing 
new batteries will allow the golf course to delay selecting the new fleet until FY 24 and paying 
for it until the beginning of FY25. Golf course staff will perform the installation of the batteries to 
save $10k to $16k in labor. The purchase will be made utilizing the Buyboard. 
 
OPTIONS:  

1) Recommend approving contract with EZGO to replace the golf cart batteries. 
2) Deny approving contract with EZGO to replace the golf cart batteries 

 
RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approving a contract with EZGO for the purchase of 480 batteries not to 
exceed $98,107.20. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Budgeted Y/N:  
Fund Name: Golf Non Bond Fund 
Fund Account #’s: 420-8013-521.42-08 
Amount: $98,107.20 
 

 

STAFF CONTACT: 

Jen Basham 
Director 
Parks and Recreation 
jbasham@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9201 

mailto:jbasham@burlesontx.com
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